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Strathesk Primary School Choir - 10th Anniversary Concert today Wednesday 27 March 

 
Reminder for all those going to the above to meet in the library in time to depart at 1.30PM. 
You are welcome to have lunch in the library as well. 
 
Mr N Smith 
School Librarian 
 
Student please note: 
1. You must not enter the building until 8:35 am. Side doors and Green seat doors 
will now be locked between 8-8:30 am and y must not come into the building until 
such time as the automatic door locks are released. 
In the case of bad weather we will arrange for you to come into the school Hall to be 
supervised and wait for school to start. 
Students found in the building will be asked to leave and the matter referred to 
Guidance and parent will be contacted. 
 
Toilet are again a concern of the Student body. A few students are spoiling these 
spaces for the majority. Senior staff will be vigilant on behaviour and loitering in 
toilets. Serious disciplinary action will be taken against vandals and serial loiterers 
 
PLEASE report anything wrong with the toilets to a staff member immediately 
PLEASE report student loitering / intimidating others/ vaping to staff – this will be 
anonymous 
These are you toilets. This is your school. Stand up for your rights and don’t let a 
small majority disrespect your school 
 
CLLE FA L4/5 AUTOMOTIVE and HOSPITALITY for 2024/25 
The following pupils have been invited to attend a taster session for the 
AUTOMOTIVE/HOSPITALITY Foundation Apprenticeship course they have expressed 
interest in.  
These sessions will take place next Monday 25, Tuesday 26 OR Wednesday 27 March - 
exact date and timings TBC.  
Pupils will be collected from the school and dropped back off afterwards. 
You must see your guidance teacher/Ms McLennan URGENTLY to collect your parental 
consent form and information letters.  
You then need to return the consent form as soon as possible, and by Friday 22nd at the 
latest, to secure your place: 
 
Midlothian Schools Golf  
The next Midlothian Schools Golf fixture of the season will be on Friday 22nd March at 
Newbattle Golf Club, 2pm. 
If you are interested in this event please speak to the PE department for more information. 
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